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T 1.877.788.7277 
www.corix.com  

 
 

January 11th, 2024 

 

RE: Canadian Lakeview Estates Wastewater Rate Increase 

 

Dear Customer, 

Please be advised that Wastewater rates for Canadian Lakeview Estates will be increasing, effective April 1, 
2024. These new rates will be reflected on your April bill. 

Several residential rate structures currently exist at CLE – brought in over the years by successive 
developers. Corix is implementing a single rate structure for the community to eliminate these rate inequities. 
Prudent and fair utility practice is to have a single rate structure for all customers.  

Additionally, the cost of resources and supplies has escalated significantly over the last three years and 
these changes are required for continued safe and effective wastewater treatment, and to ensure the 
financial health of your utility. 

The following table illustrates the new rates, effective April 1, 2024. 
 

2024 Wastewater Rates:  

Residential Availability Rates 
(New) 

01-Apr-2024 

Quarterly Residential Availability $279.39 

Residential Flat Rates (New)  
01-Apr-2024 

Quarterly Residential Rate $399.13 

Quarterly Condo/Apartment ($379.17/unit) $12,891.78 

 

Should you have questions regarding this notice, please contact Corix Customer Care at 
customercare@corix.com or 1-877-788-7277, Monday to Friday from 9 AM to 5 PM. 

 

Sincerely, 

Corix Customer Care 
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